From: Mary Kennedy < >
Sent: 13 April 2022 11:17

To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie>
Subject: Library services

Dear Sir/ Madam,
| think Carrick on Shannon needs a new library as a matter of priority.

The library service in Carrick on Shannon is very well organised and well run but the size of the
building they work from is restrictive.

The library building in Mohill is a welcoming comfortable space that encourages people to call in and
use the service. Unfortunately the building in Carrick is old fashioned and does not have the space to
be comfortable and appealing.

Carrick on Shannon has a big population and needs to provide the services for its
community, including a modern library building.

Yours faithfully,
Mary Bracken



